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June 27th, 2019 
Le 27 juin, 2019 
Kuq̓ukupku 
 (Ripening of the Strawberries) 

 

T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 
T: 250.489.4575    F : 250.489.0788 

 

Mission statement:  "To engage our learners to reach their 
potential in a safe and supportive community."  

 

 

Well That’s a Wrap…  

Thank you parents for all that you do to support our teachers at the school.  From helping on field 

trips, nightly reading with your kids, sending healthy snacks and signing all of the forms we send home 

so that we can take students on learning excursions.  Thanks for being a part of the team.   Have a 

wonderful summer and enjoy your beautiful children.  

Class Lists and Supplies 

Families will be notified by email the week before school starts as to which class your child is in.  The 

email will go to the primary contact for the student.  Information about school supplies will be on the 

website in late August and will also be included with your email.   

Twister Tuesday Family Picnic  

This summer, come and meet up with other TM families on Tuesdays from 11:00 – 1:00, weather 

dependent.  Bring a lunch and a blanket to sit on.  The school will not be open during this time, so 

ensure that everyone’s visited the bathroom before coming!  Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

September 3 

First day of school for  

grades 1 – 6,  from 09:00 – 11:00 

am.   Bus pickup at 11:00 

September 4 

First day for kindergarten 

gradual entry.    
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Report Cards 

Report cards have been sent home with your child this week.  If you have not received your child’s 

report card, you can arrange a time with Mrs. Hart to pick it up next week.  Please email 

Carissa.hart@sd5.bc.ca  

Next Year Information 

If you are considering changing programs, schools, or are moving, can you please contact the office?  It 

is very important as we make our class lists for next year.   Thank you! 

 

 

Some of the TM grads 

from Baker! Thank you 

for visiting us on your 

special day.   

Well this is 

something that 

you don’t see 

every day!  Two of 

our students have 

always wanted to 

ride their horses to 

school for the last 

day.  They did it! 

mailto:Carissa.hart@sd5.bc.ca
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Have a great summer, we will miss your smiles! 
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Month at a Glance 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            

  

Sept 3 First day of School for grades 1 – 6. 

Sept. 4 First day for kindergarten gradual entry 

  

Every time you, your family or friends shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the 

cashier to put 5% of your purchases towards our school.  We use these funds 

to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field 

studies.  This years, your shopping has contributed over $2000 to field studies. 

 Thanks  Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook schools!   

 

 


